
                                     20th March 2018  
 
Dear Parent 
 
Easter Bonnet 
Many thanks for the support you have given to your children in making their bonnets.  The parading 
of these is always such an enjoyable experience with the children delighting us all!   
 

Lenten fund raising  
The Reception children have held a cake sale for our Lenten Charity – the Queen Alexandra College 
- after the event. 
Each class or year group has been given licence this Lent to use their creative ideas to raise money 
for the QAC – each class teacher will let you know, in advance, via a note home.  
Y2 are having a ‘Farm Shop’ on Wednesday 28th March - selling healthy snacks – all children can 
bring 50p if they wish to buy something.  
Thank you in anticipation of your response, as always, to a most worthy charitable cause.  

 
Stay & Pray ~  this Wednesday 9:00am.   
This week will be your last opportunity to join our children for their mediation.    You are all more than 
welcome to share with us.    
 
Parent Meetings this week (tonight and Thursday)  
Please keep in mind the timings of these appointments. If you require more time, then you will need 
to make an another appointment to meet with your child’s teacher - this may well need to be after 
Easter.  Thank you. 
There will no code club today and no netball club this Thursday because of parents’ evenings.  

Holy Week - 2018 
 
As always, each morning next week at 9:15, we hold collective worship in the holiest of weeks.   
Y3 – Entrance into Jerusalem; Y4 – Last Supper; Y5 – Gethsemane; Y6 – The Passion. 
Please join us and share with us in prayer and reflection of these key events in our Christian story that 
is the history of our Salvation.  All welcome.   

NB: - Y6 The Passion will be in the Church on Thursday morning and begin at 9:30am 
This will be repeated for the whole Parish community at 12:00 on Good Friday.  

 

Thought for this week:  
Christ himself carried our sins in his body to the cross…it is by his wounds that you have been 
healed.  

1 Peter 2:24  

 
Dinner Money  
For next half term, there is a price increase of 5p per day that makes the weekly cost rise to £11.50. 
The charge for next half term is £62.10 with cheques payable to ‘Birmingham City Council.’ 
 
Clubs next week – there will be no after school clubs next week. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
H M Cusack,  Headteacher  
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